
Merry Christmas to all,

It seemed fitting to end the year with a Newsletter and a Merry Christmas. Gail
and I wish you and your family a wonderful and blessed Christmas. May the
gardens of your hearts bloom and grow with Peace, Joy, and Love!

As we look forward and begin planning for 2021 your help in the process is
encouraged and much needed. Please send in your ideas for ways to make the
new year one of the best ever.

Hope to see you soon!

Plans for the 2021 Master
Gardener Intern Training
The training will be different but I think it will be great. It
will take place on Tuesdays from the beginning of February
through the end of April from 9 am – 11 am central time.
The majority of the training will take place online via
Zoom. Additional in-person training opportunities will be
determined closer to the training dates. See the following
link for information about the Intern Training.

https://sites.google.com/vols.utk.edu/temg-2021-intern-
training/home?authuser=0

More information? Contact Roger at rogwclar@utk.edu
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